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TITLE: 

Consultant Agreement – Gray & Osborne, W Maple Street Project 

 
  

SUMMARY 

The City has received approval from the Transportation Improvement Board (TIB) to advance into the 
permitting and design phase of the W Maple Street Project.  Gray and Osborne was selected as our 
design consultant through a competitive bid selection process utilizing the MRSC consultant roster. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

The design portion of this project is 95% funded by TIB, with the remaining 5% (3,011.00) funded from 
the Cities Real Estate Excise Tax (REET) funds. 

RECOMMENDATION/ACTION REQUESTED 

Approve the Mayor to execute the Consultant Agreement and begin design of the project. 


